KDMIN radio &

AM 1450

November 4, 1986
Mr, Bill Nittler
Box: 824

Mancos, CO 81328
Dear Mr, Nittler:

I am writing in acknowledgement of your reception of our radio station.

Your log was helpful as we are always interested in verifying eur coverage area, In
this instance, Our signal, although weak, was well out of our anticipated area,

Once again, thank you for your time and efforts,

Sincerely,

AR S pE—
Sylvia Zellmér
Co~Owner
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